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In the article, "5 Labor And Employment Bills To Watch,"” featured in Law360, Regional Managing
Partner Steve Bernstein provides commentary on the new Employee Rights Act which would require
that units vote again on representation after seeing greater than 50 percent turnover.

“This would really turn the law upside down,” said Bernstein. “That might be as controversial as
anything here, because in my experience that’s not something the [National Labor Relations Board]
has entertained. ... | would think organized labor would resist that with every fiber of their being.”

To read the full article, please visit Law360.
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